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Save the Date:
Mission & Movie
Friday, February 7, 2025
Columbia Public Schools has an early release
this day, so youth and children are invited to the
church to participate in mission projects and
other fun activities.

Children & Youth 12:30 – 4:30
$10 per participant (includes pizza & movie at 5pm)

Our entire church family* is invited for pizza and
a movie, beginning at 5pm - $5 per participant
*Children and youth must be accompanied by parent/guardian 
during the dinner and movie portion.


We will be showing Disney’s “BFG”
Our art installation for the 2025 True False Film Festival 
is inspired by the movie!
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